
Calvin, Taitum, Jack,, Najeh, AJ

Meeting Minutes:

- Ryan said that moving forward, meetings will be held every other week.
Therefore, the next ACE meeting will be Wednesday 20 September.
- Aalliyah told members about an electrical engineering meeting that will be
held later in the semester. She also mentioned that Dr. Shin will be sending out emails
concerning this meeting once the date has been finalized. Dr. Shin also mentioned that
it would be a good opportunity for ACE to attend the meeting to introduce more
students to the club and hopefully recruit more members.
- Noah and Alex mentioned that the SGA meetings will be held every week
from now on
- Ryan said that he got positive feedback from Shive Hattery and the US Army
Corps of Engineers concerning job shadowing. These establishments said that they
would be interested in having ACE members job shadow.
- Other places of interest for job shadowing suggested by the group include
Elliott Aviation and John Deere.
- A snapchat group was created for the members interested in building the
drone.
- Taitum suggested that it would be a good idea to have someone demonstrate
how to make parts for the drone.
- Ryan mentioned that at the next meeting, we will be touring the Makerspace

The meeting adjourned at 1:00pm


